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This Week
OFSTED: We are delighted to announce that the result of our recent OFSTED 

visit confirms that we are an Outstanding school in all categories. This is now 

our THIRD consecutive Outstanding inspection. Many thanks to all our 

students, staff, parents, carers and families for helping to make us one of the 

best schools in the country! There is a link to the report on our website.

All About Horsham Magazine: We had a lovely visit this week from Ben & Toby 

from All About Horsham magazine. They are preparing a feature about us for a 

future issue, so keep an eye on the magazine for us!

Reaching Families eBook: The latest version of Reaching Families “Making 

Sense of It All” book, a guide for parents/carers of children aged 0-14 with 

SEND, is now available as an eBook from their website here:

http://www.reachingfamilies.org.uk/ebooks.htm

Shakespeare “Merry Wives of Windsor”: Don’t forget that our Shakespeare 

Schools Festival performance is this coming Tuesday evening at The Capitol 

(21st November). There are tickets available from the box office and also one 

of our parents has 2 spare tickets available via the school office for £10.50 

each.

Parent Support Group: Our next parent support group is this coming Thursday, 

23rd November, and is a workshop with Sarah Taylor on making communication 

resources. December’s support group will be on Thursday 14th December and is 

a presentation on Intensive Interaction. If you are joining us, please let us know 

in advance so we can get enough food as we cannot order lunches on the day.

Merry Wives of Windsor - It’s Almost Time!
The Capitol box office can be reached by telephone on 01403 750220.



Class News from Oaks Class
Oaks have been celebrating different cultures from around the world by cooking their foods!

Class News from Willows Class
Life in Willows continues to be busy. We have enjoyed playing with our new mud kitchen outside. We 

have also been learning the 'S' sound and had lots of activities that reflect the sound. Willows would 

also like to welcome our new pupil, Aaron to the class. 

Coffee Afternoons
Firs have their coffee afternoon at 1.45pm on Tuesday 5th December and the Senior Department 

(Pines, Cedar and Limes) have theirs at 2pm on Friday 8th December.  Coffee mornings/afternoons 

replace Parents’ Evenings and give you the opportunity to meet individually with your child’s teacher. 

If you are unable to attend please contact your teacher directly to arrange a time to suit you.
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